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Oregon does not have a gun violence problem. Oregon gun owners are responsible 

adults. Restrictions on gun purchases and limits on magazine capacity will do nothing 

to reduce crime or gun violence. Criminals do not obey laws. Firearm restrictions only 

harm responsible Oregon citizens and in some cases will make felons of  llaw abiding 

people have done nothing wrong. These bills will harm not help Oregonians. Vote no. 


